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Coaches of the Niagara Falls Rowing Club, 

The Niagara Falls Rowing Club requires all of its coaches and Board of Director members to have a Vulnerable Sector Check performed so that we are in compliance with Rowing Canada’s Safe Sport Policy, Every Coach Certified initiative and Row Ontario’s Coach Certification Policy.  All coaches of the Niagara Falls Rowing Club are volunteers and receive no compensation other than a possible honorarium.
(insert name) born (insert your date of birth) is a prospective Coach at the Niagara Falls Rowing Club, subject to this PVSC. They will be required to interact closely with children, young adults, and adults ranging from as young as approximately 8 years old to as old as approximately 80 years old. Coaches will give instruction and help athletes learn the sport of rowing. Coaches may also interact with members of the public during other club activities such as fundraisers, bingo, club events, safety, and compliance activities.

Please ensure you have performed this check as soon as you are able to.

Respectfully, 
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Jacob Verbraeken (admin@niagarafallsrowingclub.com)
Ph. 905-650-5110
Chair – Board of Directors
Niagara Falls Rowing Club
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